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A chance to put my objections to the way SPR is conducting the pre construction surveys
due to the extension of the hearings.
On finding out that these surveys can be conducted without supervision of the movement
of the vehicles I decided to keep a close eye on the use of the byway that serves my
property.
On the arrival of a huge transporter that offloaded a Caterpillar tracked excavator my fears
were confirmed.
The byway was blocked for approx 20 minutes causing my neighbour concern as she had a
doctor's appointment . Also as three of the occupants of the properties served by this
byway have major health issues emergency services would not have been able to get
through.
The outline code of construction practice should play a part even though consent has not
been given for the project.
I cannot understand why the excavation works are taking place at the moment anyway.
If this is an accepted method for companies to do pre works then a local liaison officer
should be appointed that  can be contacted when these events occur .
There is looming a high volume of tourists to this area all of which will exaggerate the
potential mayhem that will be inflicted if the developers continue in this uncontrolled
manner therefore causing more stress to the local inhabitants.
Faithfully yours 
Mr S Dorcey 
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